May 18, 2017
RESIGNATION ANNOUNCEMENT

At the May 16 regular meeting of the Sauk County Board of Supervisors, Sauk County Board
Chairperson Marty Krueger announced that he had received the resignation of Nicholas Ladas
from the Sauk County Board of Adjustment. Ladas, who resided in the Town of LaValle, was a
“primary” citizen member of that body. His current 3-year term runs through June 19, 2018.In a
phone call to Krueger, Mr, Ladas stated that he and his wife had sold their residence on Lake
Redstone and would be moving out of the county, necessitating his decision. He expressed his
gratitude for the opportunity to serve the citizens of Sauk County.

The Board of Adjustment consists of five (5) primary members and two (2) alternate members,
appointed by the County Board Chair. The Sauk County Board of Adjustment is a quasi-judicial
in nature, with the body acting like a court in applying statutes, ordinances, and case law to the
particular situations brought before it.

The primary role of the Board of Adjustment is to hear and decide cases where there is an error
alleged in a zoning decision or determination (i.e. administrative appeal), or where a property
owner requests relief from strict adherence to an ordinance (i.e. variance). The Board also hears
requests for Special Exception Permits for property uses listed in ordinances, but that can only be
established if the Board of Adjustment determines that conditions specified within the Ordinance
can be met. This Board also hears appeals made on decisions of the Conservation, Planning and
Zoning Committee,

The Sauk County Board of Adjustment meets the fourth Thursday of each month at 9:00 AM in
the County Board Room, unless otherwise determined each year by the Board. If interested in
being appointed to fill this vacancy, contact Sauk County Board Chairperson Marty Krueger by
May 31. He can be reached at 355-3500 (office) or 963-3565 (mobile); you can also e-mail him
at mkrueger@co.sauk.wi.us.



